
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

30 June 2016  

 

 

 

ASX On-Line 

Manager Company Announcements 

Australian Securities Exchange 

 

 

 

Dear Sir 

 

Appointment of Tim Salt as Managing Director 

 

Tim Salt was appointed Chief Executive Officer of the Group from 1 January 

2016; effective 1 July 2016 Mr Salt will assume the additional role of Managing 

Director. 

 

Mr Salt’s remuneration package will remain as advised on 27 November 2015. 

 

 

For further information call: 

 

Martin Cole 

Capital Markets Communications 

0403 332 977 

 

 

 


